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22/11/2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of Peterborough’s Vision for Reading, we would like as many children as possible at Norwood to be 

signed up to the local library service.  

 

Research has shown that children who have access to a wide range of books are more likely to find books 

that they enjoy, therefore more likely to read for pleasure and in turn, more likely to do better at school.    

 

On Tuesday 4th December, the Library Book Bus will be visiting Year 1 and 2 children at Norwood.  The 

children will board the stationary bus in groups to learn about the library and browse the books on board. 

 

Your child has the opportunity to borrow books from the book bus which can then be returned to any of 

the Peterborough Libraries. 

 

If your child already has a library card, they can bring this with them on the day to borrow books. 

 

If your child does not have a library card, they can sign up to the library service and receive a card on the 

day to be able to select books from the bus and thereafter from your local library.  Please complete and 

return the Library Card Request form, which can be found in the additional document, if you would like to 

your child to sign up for a library card.  In order for the library service to produce library cards in time for 

the visit, information will need to be received by noon on Thursday 29th November.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill     Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher     Headteacher 
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